
 

 

  

Monday 10th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 9 Exams Access Arrangements Testing 

 
At the end of year 9, we will be screening your child to make decisions about whether they will be able to receive 
Exams Access Arrangements (EAA). This is so students are able to access their examinations the same as their peers.  
  
The students will be screened on Wednesday 26th June during IST in the main hall. It is really important that all 
students are in attendance, and they take the test seriously.  If they qualify, the EAA will last until the end of year 11 
when they sit their GCSEs.  There is no revision required for this. They will be instructed on what to do by their 
teachers. If your child needs further screening and does qualify, you will be notified later in the year.  
 
If you require any further information, please feel free to contact Ms Pollock (who is responsible for Exams Access 
Arrangements), n.pollock@baconscollege.co.uk.  
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Mrs Anum 
Associate Vice-Principal 
a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk 
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